
Bulletin Notice or Announcement on the Eviction and Moratorium 
Legislation 
 
There’s a newly passed state law putting a Moratorium on Evictions and 
Foreclosures.  If you cannot afford to pay your or your mortgage during 
this coronavirus period, you are protected against eviction or 
foreclosure for the next 4 months.  Contact (617) 603-1807 or (617) 
934-5006 for more information and (617) 397-3773 (Spanish). 


